[image: image1.png]


[image: image2.jpg]


[image: image3.jpg]



               








[image: image4.jpg]









May 2021


Newsletter 





Happy Birthday





Harvey and Cory in the owlet’s room are 1 year old





And Lily May and Jay Ann are 4 years old in the wise owl room.
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What are we doing this month: 


Story with school teacher (S)


Armed Forces Day (Both)


Watching our seeds grow (S)




















Happy Birthday to …





Archie J and Callum who are 4 











Sun Cream 


Please apply sun cream on your child before their session. And supply a named bottle in their bag for after lunch. 











Stars of the Month 





Rachel T – Gabriel for good letter recognition 


Rhiannon – Nicolas and Ahmad for trying really hard to write their names independently


Lindsay – Fenella for being creative in her building 


Siobhan – Elodie for beginning to play with other peers


Rachel H – Riley for being kind and caring to another peer


Kelly – Georgia for showing her friends how to hold and use scissors safely


Pam – Nicholas for great potty training 


Shirley – Skyla for starting to join in with activities, especially circle time 








Clothing and Footwear 





Please can you supply a lightweight jacket for your child to enjoy our free flow play in the outside environment, as it is quite chilly in the morning until the sun comes under the canopy. Also please ensure you have sensible footwear to avoid accidents and have names in all clothes items, so we allocate back to your child at the end of the session. 









































Home Learning Activities 





Draw and paint with me and tell me what you’re doing 


Make a train shed with numbers on so that I can match my trains into the shed with the same number 


Play ‘I spy’ with me 





Absences 


Please remember to report any absences to nursery via email or a phone call and follow any covid isolation procedures if necessary, should any symptoms arise. 








AGM 


Our annual AGM is postponed and will be rescheduled in May. 








Old Sarum Nursery, Pheasant Drive, Old Sarum.


Salisbury, Wiltshire SP4 6GH. 01722 415598/07955 333329


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:oldsarumnursery@gmail.com" �oldsarumnursery@gmail.com� Webpage: www.oldsarumnursery.com








Dates for your Diaries 


Term 5 – Monday 19th April – Thursday 27th May 2021


Half Term – Monday 31st May – Friday 4th June 2021


Term 6 – Monday 7th June – Wednesday 21st July 2021








